
Next Steps 

• Review and address public comments received from this Round 2 Consultation  

• Finalize Factors and Sub-factors following comments provided at this meeting 

• Finalize the Technically Preferred Alignment (TPA) within each of the 3 corridors 

• Carry out the Corridor Evaluation 

• Present Study Recommendations to the NCC Board, City of Ottawa and Ville de 

Gatineau 

• The Study will receive endorsement by the Study Steering Committee on the 

Recommended Corridor 

• Upon endorsement of the Technically Preferred Corridor (TPC), work will begin on the 

Preliminary Design of the roadways, bridge and highway interchanges within that 

corridor 

• Finalize Preliminary Design of the TPC 

• Hold Round 3 Consultation in the Fall 2012 to present the TPC 
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